CITY OF GRANGER
Notice of Joint Meeting

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the
City of Granger, Washington will hold a joint meeting
with the Granger School Board, District 204 on
November 9, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at the Docs Pizza,
530 Cherry Hill Rd, Granger, Washington. City
quorum will be present, but no city business will be
decided upon during this special joint meeting. For
additional information on this meeting, please
contact Kimberly Grimm, City Clerk Treasurer at 102
Main Street, Granger or call Granger City Hall, at
(509) 854-1725.

Date this November 3, 2022



